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CIMARRON CORPORATION 
P.O. BOX 25861 • OKLAHOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA 73125 

October 21, 1999 

I 

I 

Mr. Ken Kalman, Project Manager I 

Low-Level Waste & Decommissioning Projects B~anch 
Division of Waste Management I 

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards · 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

RE: Docket No. 70-925; License No. SNM-928 
Cimarron Corporation 
Final Statns Survey Report for Sub-Area "G" 

Dear Mr. Kalman: 

Cimarron Corporation has recently completed the Filla! Status Survey for Sub-Area "G" in accordance with 
the previously approved Phase II Final Status Survey Plan. This submittal letter transmits the Final Status 
Survey Report for Sub-Area "G". 

Please find enclosed two (2) copies of the report for )lour review and approval. One (I) copy of this report has 
been submitted to NRC Docket and one (I) copy has been provided to Mr. Louis Carson with NRC, Region 
IV. 

Cimarron Corporation'requests that Sub-Area "G" be released from License No. SNM-928. 

Please feel free to contact me if there are any additional questions or concerns 

Sincerely, 

~se~ 
Vice President 
Enclosure 

A SUBSIDIARY OF KEHR·MCGEE CORPORATION 




